
Town of Hoosick Planning Board Meeting Minutes
March 20, 2023

Present: Ken Lorenz, Clark Brenensthul, Mike Bacon, Wendy Larson
Adria Diel, Attorney Brian Lyda

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P.M. with the Pledge of Allegiance.

A motion was made by Adria Diel to approve the February minutes,
seconded by Mike Bacon, all in favor, motion granted.

Dave Sutton- Simple Subdivision
Mr. Sutton appeared before the Planning Board for a Simple Subdivision on
Spicer Road and Brenensthul Road. A completed survey was presented to
the Planning Board with the 8 acres from the 43.5 acre property. The
survey was reviewed by the Planning Board.
A motion was made by Mike Bacon to designate this a Simple Subdivision,
seconded by Wendy Larson, all in favor, motion granted. The maps were
signed by Chairman Ken Lorenz.

Thomas and Rita Dee: Subdivision
The applicants appeared before the Planning Board for an initial
conference for a Subdivision at 788 Breeze Hollow Road. They would like
to subdivide the house and 7.50 acres from the total property. The Planning
Board reviewed the maps and application. They will appear at the April
meeting for review.

A motion was made by Mike Bacon to adjourn the March meeting,
seconded by Adria Diel, all in favor, motion granted.

Karen Jennings Minutes approved by Planning Board
Secretary


